
 

 
 
 

 
            Fairfield High School for Girls 

 
         Consultation on Proposal to join Stamford Park Trust from 1st September 2024 

 
Fairfield High School for Girls is carrying out a consultation on its proposal to join Stamford Park Trust 
from 1st September 2024. 
 
The consultation is being carried out by the Trust Board of Fairfield High School for Girls. 
 
All of the information relating to this consultation has been published on the school’s Website and can 
be viewed at www.fairfieldhighschool.co.uk  
 
The consultation will run for six school weeks from 8.00 a.m. on Wednesday 10th January 2024 to 4.00 
p.m. on Wednesday 21st February 2024. 
 
If you have any comments/views please submit these by following the procedure outlined in the 
consultation document on the school’s Website. 

http://www.fairfieldhighschool.co.uk/

